Minutes of the meeting of Watermaster District 37N held February 4, 2025, at the Catey City Hall 22
s

3:00 p.m. Present were board members Dusty Simpson, Paul Qlsen, Bob Simpson. Cpdy Yerringt

was on the phone, Also Bryan Wood, and Kathi Peci

Waterusers present were Greg & Cindy Mann, Rich Payne, DI Parke | Corey Skinner gnd Callin Gless

(IDWR)

Dusty Simpson called the meeting to ordér and asked for nominations for a meeting chairman. Bob

nominated Dusty, Paul sweconded. Voling was unansmous

Dusty then asked for nominations for 3 meating secretary. Bob nominated Xathi, Paul seconded and

voling wis unanimous. Kaths was nominated as treasurer by Bob, seconded by Paul ahd voting was

ynammous
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Bryan Wood presented the watermaster budget for 2025 The buddyot in
represents an increase in wages . Total budget 1£ 5105,908.00 Pawi regved 1hat

seconded it and the voting was unanimous
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Dusty informed the waterusers that there is 2 non-etection for the directors of the irrigation board since
nc one filed a perition to run against Dusty of Paul. They will continue represent dist:im 3&4 far
three year terms. He also noted that due to Milo and Dennis resigned last July and Cady Yerrington and
8ob Simpson were appainted by the board to fill their terms.

No resolutions were passed and the next year's meeting will be on the first Tuesday I February at 3.00
The meeting was adjourned at 4:.00p.m. By a motion from Paul, and seconded by Bob

Kathl Peck, Secretary
|

RECEW
FEB 10 Q0%

JESOURCES
T. OF WATER R
DEPT OF THiERN REGION

RECE'
FEB '

gPT.OF ¥
D= soun




